
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
GREENVILLE COUNTY, 

SOUTH CAROLINA 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the County Council of 

Greenville County (the “County Council”) on Tuesday, August 18, 2020, for the purpose of 
receiving public comments regarding an ordinance authorizing the execution and delivery by 
Greenville County, South Carolina (the “County”) of an amendment to that certain Fee in Lieu of 
Tax and Special Source Credit Agreement (the “Agreement”) by and between Lockheed Martin 
Corporation, a Maryland corporation (the “Company”) and the County pursuant to the provisions 
of Title 12, Chapter 44, Code of Laws of South Carolina, 1976, as amended. 

 
At the public hearing, taxpayers and residents of Greenville County and other interested 

persons who appear will be given an opportunity to express their views for or against the 
ordinance. 

 
If COVID-19 restrictions are lifted, the Greenville County Council will hold the public 

hearing at an on-site meeting on August 18, 2020, in the Council Chambers located at 301 
University Ridge in Greenville, South Carolina, at 6:00 p.m. (or at such time as other public 
hearings are concluded).   

 
In the event the COVID-19 restrictions remain in place, the meeting will be live-

streamed at 4:00 p.m. that same day at the following web address:  
https://www.greenvillecounty.org/livestream.aspx 

 
Anyone wishing to speak during this public hearing will need to email their name, address, 

email address and telephone number to rmccaskill@greenvillecounty.org  no later than 5:00 p.m. 
on  Monday, August 17, 2020, in order to receive an invitation to speak at the designated time.   

 
 
 
 

 
Greenville County, South Carolina 
By:  Herman G. Kirven 
 Chairman, Greenville County Council 
 
By: Joseph Kernell 
 County Administrator, Greenville County 
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